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Permanent Road Closure of CR 65, Beginning

Monday June, 5th 2017 to Monday July, 10th 2017

To all Residents,

CR 65 will be permanently closed to traffic from CR 64 to 1000 feet north
of CR 65 Beginning Monday June, 5th 2017 to Monday July, 10th 2017.

The road is closed for the Construction of Paving CR 65.

For any concerns please contact Lupe Salazar, Site Supervisor at

281-831-6917.

Thank you,

i?

Chris Jarman

Vice President
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